
 

 

 
 
DATE:  March 7, 2021 
 
TO:  Scott Grantham  Scott.Grantham@austintexas.gov 
 
CC:  Pio.Renteria@austintexas.gov 
 
  Case Number SP-2019-0600C District-3. 
 
FROM:  South Congress Combined Neighborhood Plan Contact Team – SCCNPCT 
 
Re:                  Applicants Request for Postponement Planning Commission March 9, 2021 
 
Re:   Notice of Public Hearing Site Plan Appeal for 4802 South Congress Avenue 
  
 
Applicant:       Mike McHone 
 
Parks Department: Scott Grantham  Scott.Grantham@austintexas.gov   
 
 
 
Dear Scott Grantham, 
 
 
We the SCCNPCT were informed by Mike McHone that he is requesting postponement. We understand his situation 
and respect the request for postponement March 9, 2021 Planning Commission for Case Number SP-2019-0600C 
4802 South Congress Avenue to March 23, 2021 Planning Commission.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Mario Cantu, Keena Miller, Gwen Jewiss & SCCNPCT. 
 
 
 


